· USDA predicts soaring meat, poultry and fish prices: Beef and pork prices may rise as much as 8% and 7.5% respectively this year, according to a new inflation report from the USDA. The agency reiterated its prediction that overall food prices will rise 3% to 4% this year, but said cost increases for meat, poultry and fish are slated to outpace overall growth. Bloomberg (4/25)

